
 

February 29, 2024 
Contact:  
Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver  
Suzanne Whitney, Director of Marketing & Communications  
303-446-6798 | SuzanneW@bgcmd.org   

                  

MEDIA ADVISORY / PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 
Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club Celebrates Black History Month with a Fashion Show 

Curated by Club Members  
 
WHO: Staff members and Club members from Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club, 

Administrative Staff members of Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver  
 
WHAT: Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club members have been working hard on 

designing and creating custom outfits that will debut at the 2024 Black 
History Month Fashion Show. The celebration will also include music by 
Black artists, activities, and dinner. 

 
HOW: Boys & Girls Club staff, members, and other community audiences will gather 

together at Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club to celebrate Black History Month 
at the Club’s culmination event. 

 
WHEN: Thursday, February 29, 2023 

6 p.m. — Fashion Show and dinner begin 
 

WHERE: Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club   
4397 Crown Blvd 

 Denver, CO 80239 

WHY:  Black history is a vital part of our heritage. Our Clubs work hard to celebrate 
Black history throughout the year, but this fashion show is a culmination 
event to celebrate Black art and creativity.  

 
AVAILABLE FOR INTERVIEWS: 

• Suzanne Whitney, Director of Marketing & Communications at Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Metro Denver 

• Micheal Mells, Club Director at Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club 
• Members of Denver Broncos Boys & Girls Club 
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